ClerkoftheBoard, ClerkoftheBoard

From: Leah Kolt

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2019 4:25 PM

To: Long, Kelly Cc: Bennett, Steve

Subject: Temporary ban on drilling

As a resident of Ventura County, Leisure Village in Camarillo, I support Steve Bennett's temporary ban on any new drilling near sources of potable water, until an environmental impact study can be completed.

I know many other voters in Leisure Village are very concerned about this issue and will be watching to see how our county council members vote.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.

Leah Kolt

Camarillo

Sent from my iPhone